Wabhl-Coates PTA Executive Board Meeting
February 6, 2012

Attending: Farrah Mitchum, Kathy Hess, Julie Jensen, Meredith Exum, Abby Kenerly, Margo Tulloss, Paula Michael, Leslie
Tyson, Patricia Dragon, Allison Wasklewicz, Mary Beth Riddick

I Principal Report: Leslie Tyson thanked all that helped with teacher lunch duty. Septic and sewage issue have
been taken care of and the blocked pipe has been cleaned and capped. The Health Dept. has given the school a
clean bill of health. Half of the teachers agreed on using grant money for school improvement, so it was decided
to take a vote at the next SIT meeting on whether to give teachers grant money or allocate the money for school
Improvement projects.

1. President Report: Farrah Mitchum discussed upcoming calendar events, such as Donuts with Dad 2/14 and
Muffins for Mom 2/16, volunteers needed to help set up and serve. Wahl-Coates did not receive the Lowe’s
Grant. Nominating Committee will be Kathy Hess, Abby Kenerly and Farrah Mitchum.

1[R Treasurer Report: Abby Kenerly reported that Melissa Anderson and Cissy James received Teacher of the Year
and Teacher Assistant of the year awards. It was decided to recognize Ms. Pearson and Mr. Dudley with $15 gift
cards to Bo jangles for all their hard work during the Noro virus illnesses at school.

V. VP Reports:

A. Fundraising: Farrah Mitchum reported WC received $87 at Chick Fila Night. Meredith Exum discussed
upcoming WAVE campaign which is March 5-16. Forms will be sent home and Mrs. Cayton will do an “All
Call” informing families about WAVE. Volunteers will be needed to help count money.

B. Hospitality: Upcoming Chili Bar lunch is Feb 24th for staff.

Other Business: Miranda Melton the school psychologist intern discussed introducing Bibliotherapy at next
open house in the Media Center. Bibliotherapy is the use of books designed and written to help children
with difficult situations.

Meeting Adjourned



